

1107 9th Street, Suite 625 • Sacramento, CA 95814 • (916) 498-9608 • mail@consumercal.org

April 10, 2017

The Honorable Rudy Salas Jr. Chair, Assembly Business and Professions Committee 1020 N Street, Room 383 Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Assembly Bill 1127 (Calderon) – Baby diaper changing stations – Support

As introduced - February 17, 2017 Assembly Business and Professions Committee - April 18, 2017

Dear Assemblymember Salas:

The Consumer Federation of California (CFC) writes in support of AB 1127, authored by Assemblymember Calderon. This bill would require convenient baby diaper changing stations to be installed in restaurants, department stores and public buildings in California.

Unfortunately, changing tables are not always present or available for families - even more so for fathers. AB 1127 would require at least one safe, sanitary, and convenient baby diaper changing station in men's and women's restrooms and require the baby diaper changing station to be kept clean and in good repair. This bill reflects the will ensure that all parents have a safe, sanitary place to change their child.

If you have any questions, please contact our Legislative Advocate Aaron Lewis at (916) 498-9616.

We urge your "Aye" vote on AB 1127.

Richard Holober

Sincerely,

Richard Holober Executive Director

cc: Members and Staff, Assembly Business and Professions Committee

Assemblymember Calderon